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SERBIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH IN NORTH AND SOUTH AMERICA 
 

 

June 8, 2023 
“Seek First the Kingdom of God” 

 – Matthew 6:33 
 

Dear Beloved in Christ, 
 
Greetings in the name of our Resurrected Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!  
 
Year after year we are overjoyed to witness God’s gifts of love and free will. Through your love and faithful 
commitment to our Lord God, our Diocese continues to preserve, nurture, and grow our churches, 
monasteries, children’s camp & educational programs, and our St. Sebastian Publishing House & Bookstore 
which provides books, icons, and religious items for the spiritual needs of our Orthodox faithful.  
 
We cannot express enough how truly thankful we are for your continued and generous financial support and 
ensure you that we take great care in how we distribute your gifts. 
 
One very vital event in our Diocese that is supported by your gifts, is our Annual Diocesan Days which brings 
our clergy, monastics, families, and friends together to worship and receive Holy Communion, to learn 
through special presentations and lectures, and to rekindle and build friendships.  
 
This year marks the 27th Annual Diocesan Days Gathering. This two-day event will be held on Labor Day 
weekend, Friday & Saturday, September 1st & 2nd at the Saint Steven’s Serbian Orthodox Cathedral in 
Alhambra, California. We are working to finalize the festivities and will notify you soon of the schedule!   
 
If you would like to participate in the financial support of this event, and our many diocesan programs 
and important missionary work, please contribute through a Sponsorship or a Greeting or Ad: 

 
SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 

 

PLATINUM ($2,000) GOLD ($1,500) SILVER ($1,000) BRONZE ($500)  
All levels include Full Page Recognition in the Commemorative “Annual” Book 

 

Greetings & Ads: $150 Full Page; $100 Half Page; $75 Quarter Page 
 

Through God’s love, and in appreciation of your support, we will send you the Annual, a beautiful 
Diocesan Days commemorative yearbook that reflects the past year in our Diocese and provides inspiration 
for both the present and future.  
 
We thank you for your generous support and thoughtful consideration of this appeal. May the grace, love, and 
the communion of the Holy Trinity be with you and your loved ones as you continue your good works of 
stewardship in the Diocese of Western America.  Every donation, in any amount, will be accepted with our 
heartfelt gratitude. 

With Love in Christ, 
 
 

 
BISHOP OF THE DIOCESE OF WESTERN AMERICA 


